
May 2023 Newsletter 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome May! This month we celebrate “Teacher Appreciation Week” and Mother’s Day. We 
are also beginning to plan for summer activities such as big jumpers and water play days! Be 

sure to read the newsletters and posted signs for day & times of all of our activities.  

 

 

TEACHER APPRECIATION WEEK 
 

 
We invite you to help us celebrate 

"Teacher Appreciation Week" May 

8th-12th by acknowledging the hard 

work, dedication, and love our staff 

give to the children each and every 

day. We will have a large sheet of paper 

in the main hallway near the office for 

you to write down a message of 

appreciation to our staff. All staff have a 

vital role in the day-to-day operations of 

our center, and we appreciate each and 

every one of them! There will also be a 

"Wish Tree” in the lobby with leaves on it 

that say what items they are wishing for, 

for their classroom. Feel free to grab a 

leaf for an item you would like to 

purchase and donate. If you have any 

questions, contact our office.  
  

 

 



HOLIDAY REMINDER 
 

We are closed on Monday, May 29th in observance of Memorial Day. Reminder there is 

no deduction in tuition for holidays.  
 

 

  

 

 

Dirt and cookie fingerprints 

Are not too hard to find, 
You'll see them on our walls 

and drawers 

Where I go, they're left 
behind! 

But soon I'll learn to wash my 
hands 

And tuck them by my side, 
The walls and drawers clean 

once more 

No grubby marks to hide. 
So here I leave my 

fingerprints 

Each and every one, 
Painted as a reminder 

Of dirt and cookies and fun. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



GUESS HOW MANY ARE IN THE JAR 
 

 

 

We will have a "Guessing Jar" activity 

in the lobby for families to stop by and 

guess how many goldfish are in the jar 

Monday May 22nd through Thursday, 

May 25th.  The family who guesses the 

closest amount without going over will 

win the jar and its contents (fish water 

squirters included). The winner will be 

announced on Friday, May 26th.  
 

  

 

 

PRESCHOOL GRADUATION 
 

The last day of preschool for the Monday/Wednesday class is May 31st and the last day 

for the Tuesday/Thursday class is June 1st. We will have an end of school year celebration 

for parents to come on Friday, June 2nd from 9:00-10:00 a.m. for the Monday/Wednesday 

class and 10:30-11:30 a.m. for the Tuesday/Thursday class.  
 

 

SUMMER SCHEDULES 
 

Please update the office on your child's summer schedule so we can figure summer 

staffing. Reminder that it is required to give a two-week notice for schedule changes. Also, 

we would appreciate knowing any class dates your child will not be in attendance due to 

vacations, camps, etc. Thank you!  
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

WEATHER SAFETY 
 

At Tiny Tots during the months of April through October we participate in tornado 

drills. We have fire drills every month during the year. If you ever have any questions about 

the procedures for these drills, feel free to contact us. If an emergency situation should 

render the building unsafe, the children shall be taken to Goodwill (in adjacent Southview 

Square). The address is 1867 South Robert Street, West St. Paul, MN 55118. The phone 

number is 651-451-2014.  
 

 

50TH CELEBRATION 
 

  

Keep watching for more details! 
 

 

 


